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January 2017 
 

Cyber Safety – Update 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been made aware via external agencies of an app called Musical.ly. 
 
Concerns have been raised by Merseyside Police High Tech Crime Unit who have informed 
all schools in Merseyside to provide information to parents and students that this app can 
allow adults who may wish to exploit children who use the app easy access to their profiles. 
 
Clearly there are significant safeguarding concerns around this app and therefore we are 
asking all parents and carers to check their child’s phone in case they have the app installed. 
 
Advice is that the app is deleted. 
 
If, upon inspection, you find something that you think is not right or is anyway worrying 
then we would advise you contacting the police via 101. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr J Roberts 
Headteacher 
 

 


